
Important Notice Regarding  

Medication Drop Off 

 

Dear Family and Friends, 

When dropping off medication for Residents at The 

Seasons please ring the bell and talk to a staff member 

to alert us that medications/prescriptions are being 

dropped off.   We ask that you do not place medications 

in bags with other items.  

Daily delivery of medications to The Seasons is offered by 

White Cross Pharmacy.  If you do not currently use White 

Cross, and are interested in changing your pharmacy to 

take advantage of this delivery service please call The 

Seasons and we will start the process. 

We thank you for your cooperation.  Please call if you 

have questions.   


